
Viborg-Guildford Joint Pilgrimage  
"Vocation, congregation and clergy identity in 2023" 

September 11-14, 2023 
Background 

The link between Viborg Diocese in Denmark 

and Guildford Diocese in England has been 

growing for several years. We have much to 

share with each other - and learn from one 

another! 

 

Now we invite a group of pastors from the two 

dioceses on a joint  

pilgrimage in Denmark. 

We start at the  

historical site of Jelling 

and end at Viborg  

Cathedral. During the 

pilgrimage we will have 

time to get to know each 

other better and share with each other. 

 

Practical information 

Pastors from England will arrive on plane and 

will be picked up at Billund Airport. Martin 

Booth coordinates the English travellers. 

 

All expenses (except flight from England) will 

be covered by Viborg Diocese - including food, 

accomodation in pilgrim houses and  

transportation in Denmark. 

 

We will be walking approximately 20-25 km  

per day. Luggage will be transported by car. 

More detailed information will be send to the  

participants. 

Preliminary Program 

Monday 11 September (start 15:00)  

Visit to ”Kongernes Jelling—home of the  

Viking Kings” 

Conversation with parish pastor of  

Jelling, Birgitte Møldrup. 

Evensong in Kragelund Church. 

 

Tuesday 12 September 

Walk from Kragelund to Thorning.  

Conversation with diocese pastor Steen  

Andreassen on diaconal work in  

Viborg Diocese. Evensong in Thorning kirke. 

 

Wednesday 13 September 

Walk from Thorning to Hald 

Evensong at Hald Lake. 

 

Thursday 14 September  

(till 14:00) 

Walk from Hald to Viborg 

Cathedral. Farewell prayer 

in the Cathedral. 

Registration 

Danish participants (max 10):  

Christian Kjær Bjerre - chkb@km.dk 

Peter Fischer-Nielsen - pfn@km.dk  

 

English participants (max 10): 

Martin Booth c/o  

office@stnicolascranleigh.org.uk 


